
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: August 31, 2017 2:39:44 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 3:00 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Shelley  Kitchen

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
As a not for profit corporation we provide low income housing to 40 units.
Hydro is used for our septic and water pumping as we have the classification of a small business we
don't receive any rebates and we count every penny to ensure we can provide limited increases to your
members.

Thank you,
Shelley Kitchen

-- Attachment --

mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca



